
Village Fete Committee 

Report to Walberswick APM – May 2022 

 

 

The planning for the Walberswick village fete, the first for three years is progressing nicely. We have 
a very good committee and have had many offers of help. Many stallholders have confirmed that 
they will run their previous stalls and some replacements or alterations have been made. We are not 
having stalls from people outside the village other than children face painting and donkey rides plus 
an RNLI stall. 
 
We have replaced James and Jane Darkins, who will be away, for the barbecues with Jonathan 
Winyard to whom we are most grateful.The fete will be opened by Brian Tibbles and announcer will 
be Tony Kohn. Lorry Haslegrave will be running the Village Hall kitchen as before. Wayne Haslegrave 
will manage the collection of all the necessary equipment on the Friday evening and the erecting of 
stalls etc. on the Saturday. As always we are keeping our fingers crossed for good weather. 
 
Gordon Beard 
 
 


